
 

 

         Invitation 

 

  
You are hereby invited to attend our workshop on Wednesday, 11 June 2014 from 09h00 to 13h00 
that will explore the implications of numerous changes to Waste Management Legislation during 
the past year. 
 
The workshop will focus on the following: 
 

 Changes to Waste Management Activities 

 Norms and Standards for Storage of Waste 

 The Waste Classification and Management Regulations  

 Norms and Standards for Classification of Waste 

 National Norms and Standards for Disposal of Waste to Landfill 

 Remediation of Contaminated Land 

 Further changes proposed in the Waste Bill 

 Various Transitional Provisions 
 
Cost: R600.00 per person 
RSVP before 28 May 2014. 
 
Your facilitators will be Kenneth Cameron and Caroline Pepermans. For more information on the 
facilitators, follow this link. 

 
Please feel free to forward this invitation to interested parties. 
 
Regards 
MacRobert Attorneys 
 

   

MacRobert – Pretoria  

cnr Justice Mahomed & Jan Shoba Streets, 

Brooklyn, Pretoria 

Private Bag X18, Brooklyn Square, 0075 

GPS Co-ordinates: S 25° 46' 2.28", E 28° 14' 10.68" 

Tel: 012 425 3677       Fax: 086 575 6744 

 

 

 

http://www.macrobert.co.za/MacRobert-Environmental-Law
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